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************************
Thank you Mr. Vice President 

I have the  honor to take the floor on behalf of a group of countries who are beneficiaries of the UN LDCs/SIDS Trust Fund Program, the full list of which will be available on the Extranet. 

We thank the esteemed panelist for their comprehensive presentations on progress achieved and challenges remaining in the context of gender parity within the Human Rights Council and its mechanisms. We note the achievements of the OHCHR in mainstreaming gender issues and its continued positive advancements in reducing gender disparity in all areas of its work. 

By applying a gender perspective through various mechanisms of the Council, women and men’s different needs, experiences, aspirations, and perspectives from various cultural, religious, historical backgrounds, in our view, strengthens the Council’s overall promotion and protection of human rights. 

Looking forward, we observe that gender issues remain more relevant than ever. As we are nearing 2020, which is a pivotal year for achievements and progress made on gender equality, it is therefore timely to remind ourselves that the rights of women are inseparable to the UN system as a whole, and in particular this Council. 

Despite some progress of gender equality in some countries around the world, we recognize that achieving gender balance remains a domain requiring improvement in our respective countries and we remain committed to ensuring that these are fleshed out in reality.  


Therefore we appreciate this important annual discussion in the Council and would like to ask the panelists: What are concrete examples of gender integration initiatives in the work of the Human Rights Council?

I thank you Mr. Vice President. 










